Faith Christian Academy

3519 Burke Pasadena, Texas 77504 (713) 941-4416

September 14, 1989

To Whom It May Concern:

Mr. Gary McDuff has been an acquaintance and is the father of three children who have been enrolled at Faith Christian Academy for the past twelve years. In my association with him, he has consistently shown credibility, dedication, and a sincere interest in the nurturing and welfare of his children. He has displayed integrity in the responsibility of his financial account. Through his leadership as a father, his children are stable, have compassionate hearts, and work diligently to achieve goals.

As a private parochial school dealing with many families representative of our enrollment of four hundred fifty students, we have found Garv McDuff to be responsible, caring, supportive, and cooperative in meeting the needs of his family and our school. As a father of three of our students these twelve years, we affirm and support the character of Gary McDuff.

If I can assist you further in this matter, please do not hesitate to call.

Respectfully yours,

City Miles

Patricia Gehret

Principal

